Subject: Re: Bug of XCode 6.3 harming geant4 compilation
Posted by Florian Uhlig on Thu, 23 Apr 2015 12:15:53 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Stefano,

actually the problem is not really XCode but the Geant4 build system, which is fixed in the
fairsoft release marl5pl.

There have been problems with XCode 6.3 which are meanwhile fixed in an update which can
be installed via the Apple App Store.

There was a severe problem with the Command Line Tools (CLT) where at least one include
file was missing. Also for this package there is an update available in the App Store.

To summarize, it is now save to update XCode and the CLT when using the patch release
marl5pl.

Ciao

Florian
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